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Sarah: "Take care of business?" Like what
are you going to do? He's gone, get over
it or take your best shot!
Jessie: Yah, brings it on hottie-guy!
Sarah: Yah, what are you going to do,
what CAN you do? Hmm, tell me!

Don "the Fa-Fa" McHuard: I'll tell ye's
what I'll do! I'll ... I'll ... I'll ... ::plink::

 

Don "the Fa-Fa" McHuard: Yah lassies,
don't mess with the Fa-Fa or that's what
ye get! Whoo daddy! Who's da man? Who's
da McMan? I be! Put that in yer pipe and
smoke it!

Kevin: Sarah? Pookie bear? Honey muffin?
Sponge Bob? Sarah? Hello? Where did you
go? Sarah? Sarah? Sarah?
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Kevin: SAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAARAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAH!

 

Patrick: Whoa there. Bring it back here.
First off that door doesn't exist any
more. Second, only big boys get to use
the cutaway exit. Third, those ladies
threatened to sue if we keep popping in
on them without paying royalties.

Kevin: But I am a big boy! Sarah lets me
dress myself! She lets me cross the
street! But I'm lost, lost with out her!

 

Patrick: Kevin, you should take advantage
of this situation and look at your
options.

Kevin: Options? She's been gone three
minutes! What sort of options do I have?
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Patrick: I'm going to tell you three
words that will explain your options. In
fact, it'll make everything right in the
world.

Kevin: Make everything right? What three
words will take the place of the love of
my life? The girl of my dreams? The sole
woman who has my heart? Huh? What words
are you going to say that will change
everything?!?!?

 

Patrick: Comdex starts today! Best. Strip. Ever -- NEXT!

http://www.reallycoolsite.org/
http://www.reallycoolsite.org/about.html
http://www.reallycoolsite.org/blog.html
http://amazingforums.com/forum2/REALLYCOOL/post.html
file:///G:/websites/techtv/techtv/episode25/25tech9.htm
file:///G:/websites/techtv/techtv/episode25/25tech11.htm

	Local Disk
	Why Are You Still Reading These Days at TechTV ...?


